
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
This is to remind you that this Friday is a regular school day. Classes start at 
8:30am and end at 3:05pm. 
 

 
We would like to wish everyone a great break next week. We would also like to 
take this opportunity to remind you that classes resume on 5th March.  
 

 
According to our policy, we do not assign homework to be completed over 
breaks. Therefore, PYP students (Grades 1-5) will not receive homework this 
week. MYP students (Grades 6-8) will only receive homework that is due in this 
Friday. Please note that students have been working on long-term projects that 
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will conclude after the break. However, there is no expectation that students 
will work on them during the break. 
 

 
If you have any questions about the matters below, please contact the relevant 
person: 
 
Invoices   Kari Anne Brovold kari.anne.brovold@gjovikis.no  
 
Taxi  (GIS)  Dennis Wanda dennis.wanda@gjovikis.no  
 
Taxi/bus  Ingrid Raasholm ingrid.raasholm@gjovik.kommune.no  

(Kommune) 
 
School nurse Monica Iren          Monica.Raudi-Satran@gjovik.kommune.no  

Raudi-Sætran  
 
Swimming  Ragnar Görögh ragnar.gorogh@gjovikis.no  
     
SFO    Marina Shalaginova sfo@gjovikis.no  
 
 

 
 

Grade Date 
Grade 5 22.02.18 

08.03.18 
15.03.18 
22.03.18 
05.04.18 

Grade 1 12.04.18 
19.04.18 
26.04.18 
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03.05.18 
24.05.18 
31.05.18 
07.06.18 
14.06.18 

 


